
Xenia Excursion Scheduled Again for Children 
--------------- 

(Columbus Dispatch, January 19, 1955) In response to requests of children from all 
sections of the city, the Pennsylvania Railroad and the Railroad Community Committee 
will sponsor another Columbus to Xenia excursion Jan. 23, open to all children. 

        The requests stem from a series of excursions that two agencies have sponsored 
for Boy Scouts, Girl Scouts, Cubs, and Camp Fire Girls.  One such train will leave Union 
Station at 1 P.M. Sunday. 

        Tickets for the Jan. 23 trip can be obtained at the committee’s office 373 N. High 
St.  They cost $1.02 for children between 5 and 11, and $2.04 for children more than 11 
years old.  Refreshments will be provided. 


